
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Class Teacher Update Letter 

Dear Parents, 

This is conformation that Mrs McDermott will be starting with us at Westacre Infant School after the Easter Holiday. 
Mrs McDermott has already introduced herself to the children and has met with our Year 1 team regarding the 
curriculum offer during the Summer Term. 

Mrs McDermott will teach your children on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays until she joins us full time next 
academic year. Mrs Taylor and Mrs Edwards have ensured the children have had consistency during the Spring Term 
and this will continue with Mrs Edwards teaching the class on Mondays and Tuesdays.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

AEdmunds 

Mrs A Edmunds  

Headteacher 
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